
2021/22 Second Parents’ Day 

（4 August 2022） 

 

The Second Parents’ Day of this school year was successfully held on Thursday,  

4 August 2022, with parents of all the students participating in the event. 

 

Our school holds Parents’ Days twice annually in order to maintain strong bonds 

and close communication with parents, enhancing home-school cooperation and  

effectiveness of education.  

 

Under the influence of the pandemic, we tried different means to communicate 

with parents: face-to-face meetings, online meetings, and telephone conversations were 

conducted so that parents of all S1 to S5 students could have a chance to meet and 

discuss with class teachers their children’s academic and overall performance. Working 

hand-in-hand with parents, our school spares no effort to nurture and cultivate a 

promising future for our students.  

 

The Office of the Government Chief Information Officer set up a “iAM Smart” 

mobile registration station in our school hall for parents to register and upgrade their 

“iAM Smart” account for processing the e-application of Student Grant. Many parents 

registered at the station and received a souvenir after successful registration.  

 

Under the two-class-teacher system in S1, parents can have a comprehensive 

understanding of students’ performance at school 



Under the two-class-teacher system in S1, 

both class teachers met with parents at the same time 

 

Class teachers patiently discuss with parents  

their children’s academic and overall performance  

 

 



 

With the help of our school teachers, parents scan the vaccination passport  

before meeting class teachers 

 

Our Reception Team is ready to welcome parents 

 



Parents register the “iAM Smart” app with the help of the officers from  

the Office of the Government Chief Information Officer 

 

 

 

 


